
 
ACTION NOTIFICATION

July 1, 2024

The Middle States Commission on Higher Education took action on June 27, 2024. This serves 
as official notice that an accreditation action has been taken and now appears on the institution's 
Statement of Accreditation Status (SAS) which can be found on your institution directory page at 
www.msche.org. 

If any of the information contained within the action appears to be factually incorrect, please 
send an email within 30 calendar days of the action to actions@msche.org. 

Please visit the Commission’s policies and procedures for more information:

Accreditation Actions Policy and Procedures

Accreditation Review Cycle and Monitoring Policy and Procedures

Communication in the Accreditation Process Policy and Procedures

Public Disclosures Policy and Procedures

Standards for Accreditation and Requirements of Affiliation

For questions about the Commission’s actions, please contact the institution’s assigned 
Commission staff liaison. Questions from the public about the institution’s accreditation phase 
or accreditation status can be directed to communications@msche.org.
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